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Dear Graphic Artist,

Who would have thought technological change could hit us so hard? I’m afraid the Edge is going 

under. We always had the best ideas, but we didn’t get the computer thing together fast enough 

and we’ve been missing some great contracts lately. Now our two genius concept people have 

been o�ered partnerships in CyberAdz in New York and they are out of here. Since they own most 

of the company we also are out of here. 

It’s been great working with you—you’ve really got talent. I think you should try freelancing. The 

website you did for us was excellent—we just didn’t do it soon enough. Good luck!

Shelley Hall

Manager

The Edge


